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January 30, 2024 

The Honorable President and  

Members of the City Council  

City Hall 

100 N. Holliday Street  

Baltimore, MD 21202 

 

Re: CC Bill #24-0486- Zoning – Conditional Use Banquet Hall-Variance- 601 

Cherry Hill Road  

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

City Council Bill No. 24-0486  has been referred by your Honorable Body to the Board of 

Municipal and Zoning Appeals for study and report.  

 

The purpose of City Council Bill No. 24-0486  is to permit, subject to certain conditions, the 

establishment, maintenance, and operation of a banquet hall on the property known as 601 Cherry 

Hill Road (Block 7625, Lot 046); to grant a variance from off-street parking requirements; and to 

provide for a special effective date.  BMZA is deferring its recommendation on the legislation to 

that of the report and recommendation of the Planning Commission.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Rebecca Lundberg Witt  

Executive Director 

 

 

CC: Mayor’s Office of Council Relations 

 City Council President 

 Legislative Reference  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bmza@baltimorecity.gov


 

417 E. Fayette Street, Suite 922, Baltimore, Maryland 21202 * 410-396-4301 * bmza@baltimorecity.gov 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bmza@baltimorecity.gov

